
GREEN ROAD DEVELOPMENT

BLOOR HOMES

As you are most probably aware, Bloor Homes gained reserved maƩers approval on 29th 
April and since then has been submiƫng informaƟon to discharge the planning condiƟons.

Bloor has also been carrying out some vegetaƟon removal works on site together with the 
installaƟon of repƟle exclusion fencing.

It is Bloor’s intenƟon to start seƫng up the site towards the end of June. This will involve 
the erecƟon of hoarding, temporary fencing and forming the site compound including 
welfare faciliƟes.

Bloor is now starƟng the site enabling works, geƫng machinery onto site and forming 
temporary construcƟon access.

With regards to temporary construcƟon access, Bloor will be removing some vegetaƟon 
near the road and adjacent to the Pavilion boundary.  To assist in improving the visibility for 
drivers exiƟng the Pavilion car park, vegetaƟon behind the Football Club sign will be 
removed at the same Ɵme.

It should be noted that the well-trodden path on the edge of the development site and 
running parallel with Thompson Court, is not a public footpath. This path is on private land 
owned by Bloor Homes and it has been closed off with fencing.  Parishioners should no 
longer use this path. 


